
#EURegionsWeek 2020: Thank You!

​​​​The call for partners for the 18th European Week of Regions and Cities
has just been closed and the organizers are thrilled to reveal the
unprecedented number of applications received: over 600!

The results of the evaluation process and the final list of partners will be
unveiled on 19 May.

In the meantime the European Commission/DG REGIO and the European Committee
of the Regions would like to thank you all for the interest shown and ensure
our commitment in continuing working on the next edition of the
#EURegionsWeek to facilitate your active participation in the event but also
increase its digital dimension.

Your commitment in these difficult time is a big encouragement for us.

Thank you and stay strong and safe!

http://www.government-world.com/euregionsweek-2020-thank-you/
https://europa.eu/regions-and-cities
https://twitter.com/hashtag/EURegionsWeek

